
Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Next Meeting: 

February 6, 2019 – Lincoln Country Senior Center,  

Social Time 9:30am – Meeting 10:00 am 

 

                 2019 Guild Officers 

 
  Co-Leader-----Linda Kiley------704-966-0307 

  Co-Leader-----Betty Fulford----704-931-4533 

                                            Secretary -----Paula Spann----704-735-3486 

Please no perfumed products!               Treasure------Chris Carlin-----704-732-8766 

                  Newsletter----Chris B.----------704-240-9693 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Minutes for  

January 2, 2019 

Meeting 
 

Outgoing Co-Leader Sandy Bruce installed 2019 leaders 

– Betty Fulford – Co-Leader, Chris Carlin – Treasurer, 

and Paula Spann – Secretary.  New Co-Leader Linda 

Kiley was absent. 

Betty Fulford welcomed everyone and Karen Keys led 

the group in a prayer for sharing and caring.  Chris 

Blankenship made a motion to accept the minutes of 

previous month; seconded by Karen Keys; all approved. 

Treasurer:  Chris Carlin gave us the treasurer report. 

Membership:  Paula reported 14 members were 

present including two new members – Brenda Hager 

and Joan Harter.  Membership renewals are due now. 

Sunshine:  Chris B. sent birthday card to Sharrian 

Richard.  Jean Miller and Vicki McBryde are having 

health issues. 

Magnolia Stitchers:  Sandy reported the small group 

meets at 10:00 a.m. on the second Wednesday of the 

month for hand work.  Generally, they bring their lunch 

and stay until 2:00 p.m. 

 

Quilts on Wheels:  QOW starts at 9:00 a.m.  This month 

the group will focus on “baffling” quilts.  Fran Love 

advised that Jan Futrell would not be renewing her 

membership this year because of family situation, but 

Jan will continue quilting our donation quilts as long as 

she can. 

Donation Quilt:  Please give any sold tickets/money to 

Karen Keys.  The drawing will be at our December 

meeting.  Karen reminded members to sell tickets as 

this is our main fund-raiser for guild programs. 

NEW BUSINESS 

There will be a Board of Directors meeting on 

Wednesday, January 30, at 9:30 a.m.  All are invited to 

attend as this is where discussions are held and ideas 

presented.   

The guild received a very generous donation of 

wonderful kits, patterns and fabrics from Wesley Cvach 

and Laura Walker.  They formerly owned a quilt shop 

and asked that these items be used for donation quilts. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula Spann, Secretary 
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QUILTS ON WHEELS 

 

This coming year is sounding exciting 

with all of the QOW’s workshops coming 

up. Baffle quilt with Paula as our leader 

for our first workshop. We are taking 2 

QOW’s days to finish our quilt as you 

learn to quilt as you go. In March at our 

March Guild meeting we will have a 

Show N Tell of our Finished quilt or at 

what stage your quilt is at that time. 

 I look forward to all of the planned 

workday workshops we are planning to 

practice on after our baffle quilt. These 

include small groups come in and just 

practice the demo’s we just had or 

certain technique of quilting, and not 

having to finish the quilt. When there 

are enough blocks as a group, we will 

finish the quilt or someone that is 

interested can put the quilt together. We 

want to just have a fun and relaxing day 

of sewing with no push to get things 

done.  See you January 16. 

Chairman, Fran Love 

 

 
MAGNOLIA STITCHERS 
 
Magnolia Stitchers are a hand working 
group of ladies.  It is a small group but if 
you are into applique, and most other 
hand work you may enjoy leisurely 
socializing as you work. They meet the 
2nd Wed. of the month at 10:00 am.  If 
you are interested, let Sandy Bruce 
know.  Her phone # is 704-658-8582. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

FOR JANUARY AND 

AUGUST 

January 9 – Magnolia Stitchers 

January 16 – Quilts on Wheels 

January 30 – Board Meeting 

February 6 – Guild Meeting – 

Linda Yaggie will be presenting a 

program entitled “Mile a Minute”.  

If you haven’t tried this be sure to 

come out and find out what it is all 

about. 

 

 

QUILTS OF VALOR 
 

Paula gave us an option to make a 

pattern for our Vet's. If you chose to 

make 1 or 2 she will mail them to the 

group that will put the blocks together to 

make a quilt.  Quilt will be given to a 

person that has served our country in 

the Military. 

https://www.qovf.org/national-sew-day 

has the pattern on it-- copy and paste 

the http:// into your browser for the 

pattern. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

YOU 

 
Fran Love – January 21 

 

https://www.qovf.org/national-sew-day


GREETERS 

 

February – Betty Fulford 

March – Chris Blankenship 

April – Paula Spann 

May – Jean Miller 

June – Linda Darr 

July – Picnic/Luncheon 

August –  

September – Sandy Bruce 

October –  

November – Christine Andersen 

 

 

REFRESHMENTS 
 

 

February – Betty Fulford 

March – Sharri 

April – Linda Kiley 

May – Jean Miller 

June – Linda Darr 

July - Picnic/Luncheon 

August – Chris Blankenship 

September – Sandy Bruce 

October – Chris Carlin 

November – Christine Andersen 

December  - Christmas Luncheon 

 

 

 

TRAVELING 

QUILTERS 
 

Northeastern Shenandoah Valley 

Quilt Show, Friday April 12 10:00 

am – Sunday April 14 at 4:00 pm.  

Clarke County Parks and Recreation 

Center, 225 Al Smith Circle, 

Berryville, Virginia 22611. 

$5.00 

 

Alleghany Quilt Show, July 12, 

2019, 9:30 am – Sat 13, 4:00 pm 

US Hwy 21 N, Sparta, NC.  “Quilting 

in the Mountains” 

 

Lake Norman Quilters 2019 Quilt 

Show, August 9-10, 2019,  

Friday 9:00 – 6:00 pm 

Saturday 9:00 – 4:00 pm at Talbert 

Recreation Center, Talbert Pointe 

Drive, Mooresville, NC 28117. 

 

“Splash of Color” Quilt Show.  

September 2019.  Dates not listed 

yet.  Will keep you informed. 

Cabarrus Arena and Events Center, 

Concord, NC 28025. 

 

Sept 27-29, 2019   Ashville Quilt 

Show.  WNC Agricultural center in 

the Davis Event Center Pavillon, 

Asheville, NC. 

I-26, exit 40, Airport Road, Gate 5, 

Across from the Asheville airport. 
 

 



 

 


